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3rd November 2022 
 

Year 6 Afterschool Football Club 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We are pleased to announce that there will be an afterschool football club every Thursday 
for Year 6 this half term. It will begin on Thursday 3rd November 2022. There are limited 
spaces and will be offered on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
If selected, your child will need to get changed afterschool into their PE kit, trainers and/ or 
sports clothing. They will also need to have a water bottle. Please collect your child 
promptly by 4:10pm. May I gently remind you that attendance every week is essential to 
keeping their place. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this activity, please sign below to give your child 
permission to participate.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Mr Kapur 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ in Year 6 to participate in 
the afterschool football club every Thursday beginning Thursday 3rd November 2022. 
 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________ Parent/Carer 

Contact number:_______________________________________ Mother 

Contact number:_______________________________________ Father/ Other 
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